
 Yindyamarra 
Yamandhu marang (hi), gawaymbanhadhu (welcome) to our last newsletter for 

the year, Yindyamarra, meaning respect/learn.  

Wow, 2020 will be a year to remember. Not just because of COVID-19 and the 

disruptions it created but also because of how resilient and innovative GPS staff, 

students and families have been in such an unsettled year.  

We are all very proud of the many achievements made by our students such as 

class awards, Principal awards, PBL awards, Multicultural public speaking, 

NAIDOC week participation awards. One stand out achievement is winning both 

the NAIDOC week public speaking challenge - a local competition, and then 

winning the regional competition. Congratulations to Danika Broome and 

Madisyn Sarkis.  

We even managed to hold a small birthday celebration for GPS…. 100 years! 

We look forward to seeing everyone in 2021 and welcoming our kindergarten 

students, the newest members, to GPS. Thanks to all the 

parents/carers/grandparents, families and friends for a great year! Merry 

Christmas and stay safe over the holidays.  

School returns Friday 29
th
 January 2021, Kindergarten returns 

Wednesday 3
rd
 February. Keep an eye out for Best Start letters and 

updates on the Griffith Public Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       Our deadly kids still managed to achieve great 

things throughout the year!!!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 



    Congratulations to Madisyn and Danika on you NAIDOC Week Public 

Speaking Challenge. Here they are with their winning certificates from the local challenge 

held term 3. 
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Home Learning … 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mrsc.vic.gov.au%2FSee-Do%2FArts-Culture%2FCulture-Heritage%2FAboriginal-and-Torres-Strait-Islander-Reconciliation%2FNAIDOC-Week-2020&psig=AOvVaw2g7lIODjd0X4B5LLMqeZHl&ust=1607393516726000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjLntLluu0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAU


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    Practical preparations for starting school 

It’s a good idea to have uniforms, lunch boxes, bags and stationery ready. 

• Get your child to try on the uniform and shoes before the first day, just to 

make sure everything fits. It’s a good idea to have your child wear new 

school shoes for a few days before school starts and practise doing up laces 

or buckles. 

• Choose a school bag that’s comfortable for your child to carry. A backpack 

with adjustable straps is best. 

• Choose a lunch box that has an easy-to-open lid. Your child can practise 

using the lunch box at preschool, or during a picnic lunch at home or in 

the park. 

• Find out if your child needs any other items for school – for example, hat, 

library bag, pencils, markers, crayons and so on. 

• Make sure your child’s name is clearly marked on all clothing, as well as 

her lunch box and school bag. 

        Starting school: the early weeks 

Your child might need some support when school starts. There are some simple 

things you can do to help these first few weeks go smoothly: 

• Try to drop off your child at school before the bell goes in the morning. 

Also pick your child up on time. If you’re late it could make your child feel 

very anxious. 

• Try to make after-school time a bit special, with a snack and time for the 

two of you to chat. 

• Be patient if your child wants to blurt out every little detail about school, or 

clams up completely. You could try saying something like, ‘Tell me one 

good thing about your day’, rather than asking lots of questions. 

• Don’t expect too much academic progress too soon. If your child is happy 

and seems to be enjoying school, that’s a real achievement. The rest will 

come later. 

• Remember that it’s normal for children to play with lots of different 

children, and even to play on their own sometimes. It takes a while before 

they settle into a group of friends. 

 



 



 



 


